
  April 13, 2017 
 

Today is an A day! 
 
After School Activities 
 
ESOL Homework Help 
Open Library 
Art Club 
Needlepoint 
7/8 Math and Science help 
North by Northeast Show Choir 
Jazz Ensemble 
Step Team 
7th gr. Fleetball 
6th gr. Sprinters 
All grades Shot Put 
All grades long distance 
Running Club 
 
All Northeast lost and found items have been placed in the Great Hall on 
coat racks and on a table.  Please look through the lost and found items if 
you are missing anything.  All lost and found items that are not claimed soon 
will be donated to a good charity. 
 
Congratulations to our Step Team for a 2nd place win at a National 
Competition in Dallas, TX this past weekend.  Want to see them in action? 
Parkway District Step Team will host their own step competition 
on Saturday, April 29th at South High. Tickets will be on sale in our 
bookstore! Stop by and purchase one for yourself. 

Have you thought about stepping by not sure if it's for you? Come 
see what it's about at our informational meeting and step tryouts 
on Saturday, April 22nd at South High. Pick up a flyer from Visitor 
Check-in or our Bookstore. Are you a VTS student and need 
transportation? Please see Mrs. James no later than Tuesday, April 
18th.   

 

  

 

If your birthday is today or over the weekend make it awesome! 



 
 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


